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Richardson County Board to Consider Agreement for Architectural Services for Law Enforcement
Center
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners will meet at 9 a-m Tuesday morning.

Board members are expected to consider an agreement with Prochaska & Associates for architectural
services for the construction of the Richardson County Law Enforcement Center during the
meeting.

Highway Superintendent Scott Huppert will update Commissioners on the right-of-way acquisition
for the Stella Southeast project and review a brush complaint discussed earlier this month.

The Quarterly EDGE report will be presented by Beckie Cromer and the annual funding request for
the EDGE organization will be presented.

Sheriff Randy Houser will discuss advertising for sealed bids to provide meals to the jail inmates
and request permission to purchase a patrol unit from the state bid contract.
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